
Board Action Required     ☒ 

 

No Action Required     ☐ 

 

 

To: ​ Coppell ISD Board of Trustees  

From: ​ Angela Brown, Chief Communications Officer 

Date: ​ August 27, 2025  

cc: ​ Doug Williams 

Re:​ MOU with the Coppell ISD Education Foundation  

Attached is a proposed memorandum of understanding (MOU) with the Coppell ISD Education 
Foundation. The format was adjusted last year to better reflect and clarify the support that the district is 
providing in relation to the public purpose of the MOU, adequate benefits from the relationship with the 
CEF and that controls are in place. These three requirements are best practice for agreements with 
outside organizations when the district is providing support.   
 
 
 

RECOMMENDATION:​ That the Coppell ISD Board of Trustees approve the 
Memorandum of Understanding with the Coppell ISD 
Education Foundation as presented.  


